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Support for Relief Efforts to the Northern Kyushu Heavy Rain 
 
 
Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Osaka, Japan; President, Representative Director and CEO: 
Gyo Sagara, “ONO”) would like to express our deepest sympathy to all the victims of the 
heavy rain hit to Northern Kyushu area in July 2017. 
 
ONO has decided to make a donation as follows to support victims and to assist in 
reconstruction efforts. 
 

Contributor: Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 
Donation to: Japanese Red Cross Society 
Amount:  ¥3,000,000 

 
ONO hopes the earliest recovery in the areas affected by the heavy rain. 
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ONO PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. 
Corporate Communications 
public_relations@ono.co.jp 
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